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F\U 
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Monday, November 17, 2008 11:30 AM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 11/17/2008 

Re: Nick Lucilio 
7990 Burkey Rd NW -

Canton, OH 44720 

Docketing Case No.: 08-917-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

he thinks it is ridiculous that AEP is asking for a 52% rate increase; in light of the economic disasters 
going on, it is not warranted; Docketing: 
Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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